
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
Be with our staff 
during summer 

in-service 
meetings. May 

they grow 
together for the 

good of our 
students. 

2 
Thank you for 

our bus drivers 
and the safety 

you have given to 
all who travel for 
school and extra-

curriculars. 

3 
Bless the Loberger 

family as they 
finalize plans to 
move to Florida 

this month. Bless 
them in their new 

calling! 

 

4 
Be with the 

members at Grace 
in Vail (Tucson) 

and the A Cappella 
choir as it travels 
there for its final 

ALA Sunday today. 

5 
Bless our new and 
returning athletes 
as they condition 
and practice over 

the summer. 

6 
Bless the coaches 
and students who 
are attending the 
Girls Basketball 

and Boys 
Basketball 

Shooting camps 
this week. 

7 
Help ALA students 

to find summer 
jobs and show 

their faith in their 
summer work 

places. 

 

8 
Bless our 

domestic and 
international 

housing programs 
with ample 

families to provide 
loving homes. 

9 
Be with those 

making plans for 
the new shade 
canopy for next 

school year. 

 
 

10 
Thank you for the 

fun and 
competition of 
today’s alumni 

volleyball 
tournament.  

11 
Be with our 

housing students 
who enjoy time at 

home over the 
summer. 

12 
Bless the coaches 
and students who 
are attending the 

Girls Volleyball 
camps this week. 

13 
Be with all of our 
faculty members 
as they prepare 
for next school 
year and take 

classes over the 
summer. 

14 
Guide and bless 

our 2017 
graduates, as they 

begin the next 
phase of their 

lives. 

15 
Bless our families 

that they may 
receive adequate 
tuition assistance 

through the 
Tuition Tax Credit 
program for next 

year. 

16 
Be with our 

international 
students, 

coordinator, and 
families as they 
make plans for 

next year. 

17 
Bless our new 

Spanish teacher, Mr. 
Mish Al-Eisa as he is 
married this month 

and finalizes plans to 
move from Colorado 

to Phoenix. 

18 
Thank you, Lord, 
for the guidance 
and protection of 

fathers. Bless 
them today and 

always. 

19 
Bless Ben 

Edmundson, our 
social studies and 
religion teacher, 
as he celebrates 

his birthday today. 

20 
Bless the coaches 
and students who 
are attending the 
Boys Basketball 

camps this week. 

 
 

21 
Ask God to be 

with those who 
are making 
enrollment 

decisions for the 
2017-18 school 

year.  

22 
Bless our ALA 
coaches and 

student-
volunteers who 
are participating 
in summer sports 

camps and 
programs. 

23 
Bless our 

enrollment and 
give us the tools 

to fulfill the needs 
of our students 

and families. 

24 
Bless our new 

math teacher, Mr. 
Matthew Heyn 

and family as they 
finalize plans to 

move from Illinois 
to Phoenix this 

summer. 

25 
Refresh all of our 

ALA family 
members in your 
Word each day. 

26 
Bless the students 
who are spreading 

your love on 
mission trips all 

over the country 
this summer. 

27 
Thank you for this 

first year of using the 
Den, the new 

multipurpose facility 
on our campus. This 

has been a 
tremendous blessing 

in so many ways. 

28 
Grant safe travels 

to all who are 
vacationing this 

summer. 

29 
Please bless ALA’s 
alumni community 

and help it grow 
stronger.  

30 
Guide our 

students and 
families to grow in 

grace and show 
grace to others.  
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